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November 2015
Dear Employer:

Thank you for providing your career experience intern the opportunity to experience life in their dream career pathway.  On behalf of Lake Shore Public Schools, we understand the sacrifices you made to train and mentor a student, but the outcomes you have given him or her should provide you with great sense of satisfaction.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Tasha Candela
Career Field Experience Coordinator
